
 

 

3rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I hope you have all had a wonderful summer break and that you and your children are 

looking forward to the new school term. 

 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for next week; 

 The school day will be 8.30 – 3pm for everyone 

 If possible, please support your child to carry out an LFD test before returning 

to school in order to avoid any asymptomatic cases in school 

 Parents may come onto the top playground to drop off/collect children from 

8.25/2.55 but in order to minimise numbers I would ask year 5 and 6 children to 

come in unaccompanied and to go straight into their respective classrooms.  

Children in year 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be collected from the playground by a  member 

of staff at 8.30 

 Children will return to daily Collective Worship in the hall but no parents in 

Friday celebration Collective Worship for first half term 

 Children in years 1 to 6 to bring a pencil case into school to keep on their desk 

 If a child/member of staff tests positive for covid, the parents of close 

contacts will be informed and asked to arrange a PCR test.  There is no longer 

any requirement to self isolate while waiting for the result 

 Please continue to send your child into school with a book bag/small draw string 

bag (not a rucksack) 

Reminders; 

 Long hair to be tied back 

 No nail varnish 

 Only fruit to be brought in for breaktime snack 

 PE kit to be worn to school on PE days (you will be notified of these next week). 

 

If you have any further questions please just ring/email school and I look forward to 

welcoming all the children back to school on Monday. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

A H Simpson 

Headteacher 

 


